

FIT EUROPE

REGIONAL CENTRE EUROPE OF THE

INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF TRANSLATORS info@fit-europe.org

PRESS RELEASE

24 November 2017

The new Board of FIT Europe



Left to right: John O'Shea, Henrik Walter-Johnsen, Reiner Heard, Gabriella S. Vanzan, Wanda Ruiz-Brunelot, Dimitra Stafiliá, Annette Schiller

The 2017 General Meeting of FIT Europe, the Regional Centre of the International Federation of Translators (FIT), took place in Barcelona, Spain on 11 November.

The new Board of FIT Europe was elected by the associations represented there either in person or by proxy. The following are the Board members:

Annette Schiller (ITIA, Ireland), President
Reiner Heard (ATICOM, Germany), Secretary General
Dimitra Stafiliá (PEEMPIP, Greece), Treasurer
Wanda Ruiz-Brunelot (SFT, France), Vice-President
Henrik Walter-Johnsen (NAVIO, Norway), Vice-President
Gabriella S. Vanzan (Assointerpreti, Italy)
John O'Shea (PEM, Greece)

The Board of FIT Europe will represent its 54 member associations over the next three years and looks forward to fulfilling its mission of furthering the interests of professionally active translators and interpreters in Europe.